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Glazebury C E Primary School
14th November 2016 
Dear Parents

Head-Lice Class 4
Head-lice have been reported in Class 4. Please check your child’s hair and treat if needed. All parents need to check and take action otherwise the children’s hair will keep getting re-infected.  All shoulder length hair whether on boys or girls MUST be tied back throughout the day and not just for P.E. 
Thank you

Mrs Hindley
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